BUCKINGHAM PALACE

20th May, 2013.

Thank you for your letter of 22nd March 2013 regarding the
Recovery of Medical Costs for Asbestos Diseases (Wales) Bill. I am
writing to confirm that Her Majesty has given consent to this Bill.
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Samantha Cohen
Assistant Private Secretary to The Queen

Mr. Desmond Clifford.



